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Next Meeting 
Wednesday 26th September

 7.30 – 9.00 

 Sports Centre

Lord Williams Lower School
Our first meeting after the summer break, where we will be planning our autumn & winter activities – come and join us

Contact Bob for further details -
christinefieldsend@hotmail.com
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August Social 
Our thanks to Owen for hosting the summer social event in his garden this July – we had a lovely evening. 
Our thanks also to John for his very interesting talk about Camp Ashraf in Iraq, a cause he has been interested in for a number of years. After the Iran – Iraq war Camp Ashraf was established for those opposed to Iran’s ruling regime. Initially the camp thrived and developed with those who lived there enjoyed refugee status and protection from both Iraq and the US military. In recent times changing relations between Iran and Iraq has meant that the camp, along with its associate Camp Liberty are to be closed and military assaults have ensued with conditions in the camps deteriorating. There is a danger that those living there will be forcibly repatriated to Iran and may face execution. A recent rally in Paris attracted some 90,000 supporters for these individuals and political campaigning and lobbying continues. Please contact John if you would like any further information about this campaign. 
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	The BIG Amnesty 
Skill Share
Saturday 6th October

Human Rights Action Centre

London

‘In Defence of Human 
Rights in the UK’

A day of ideas and activities to practice skills, fact find and develop creative campaign material. This is a free event but places are limited for further information or to book contact Amnesty directly –

training@amnesty.org.uk



Actions
During the course of the summer Bob had been emailing information, actions and urgent actions. 

Recently details of cost savings that AIUK need to make have been distributed and we have been asked to submit ideas and thoughts to Bob Corn before 29th September as they have a regional reps meeting on that day. bb_corn@yahoo.co.uk
Future Events 
October Meeting – 24th October
Dr Robert Ridgway will be speaking about Land Rights in Namibia

Saturday 3rd November
Thame Christmas Charity Fair 
As usual we will be having a stall and need volunteers on the day between 10.00 and 1.00 as well as contributions for the stall including cakes, jams chutneys etc.
Chair – Bob Fieldsend, Vice-Chair – Anita Clayton, Treasurer – Owen Davies, Press & Publicity – Jeannette Watson & Newsletter/Secretary – Julia Worms






We regularly meet on the 4th Wednesday of the month at 7:30pm on the first floor of the Sports Centre at Lord Williams Lower School, Queen’s Rd, Thame – please feel free to join us.   

